
ROB McCLELLAND BY UNANIMOUS VOTE IS OFFICIALLY OUR NEW SENIOR PASTOR 

Pastor Robert (Rob) J. McClelland has been approved by the congregation of Hendersonville 
Presbyterian Church at the congregational meeting on Sunday, June 28, 2020, by a UNANIMOUS vote to 
become our new Senior Pastor.  The Terms of Call, the dismissal of the Pastor Search Committee, the 
forming of a Welcoming Team from the members of the PSC to help Rob and his family transition to our 
church and Hendersonville community were also approved by a unanimous vote.  The current tentative 
plan is for Rob to begin on August 1st (August 2nd would be the first Sunday).  We will keep you posted if 
that plan needs to be adjusted slightly. 

Because of the general confusion on the voting for the 2021 Nominating Committee, the results of the 
voting for that ballot item have been referred to Session, and the congregation will be updated as soon 
as possible. 

 


